
Our ref: JMN/SCR

25th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carer

Year 11 Prom 2024

We have great pleasure in inviting all Year 11 students to their Prom on Friday 21st June 7pm–11pm

This is a great opportunity for them to celebrate their time at Fearnhill School and mark the end of KS4 and
the beginning of the next stage in their educational journey. This year group has been through a very
challenging time and I would like to take this opportunity to thank and applaud them on the way they have
conducted themselves and met the demands placed on them so far.

The event will take place at The Broadway Hotel, The Broadway, Letchworth, Herts, SG6 3NZ.

The cost of the evening is £23 to cover the venue hire, the cost of a DJ, decorations, a buffet and a
photographer. We ask that students bring their own money on the evening to be able to purchase soft
drinks at the venue.

To secure your place we ask that an initial payment of £11 is made. Due to the current cost of living crisis
we are able to offer you the option of making the remaining payment over the coming months. These
payments can be made to any value over £3 and at any time, however payment must be made in full by the
deadline of Friday 7th June.

Payments can only be made online via Schoolgateway, we are unable to accept payment by cash or cheque.
Please contact the finance office if you have any questions about payment via this method.

If you have any concerns about payment, please contact either Mrs Rainbow to discuss in confidence.

If you have any questions please contact Ms Brown via the pastoral office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Martin
Head of KS4

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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